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On September 13, 2022, California Governor Gavin Newsom signed California Assembly Bill 2449 (AB 2449) into law. This bill changes remote attendance 
rules under Ralph M. Brown Act’s opening meeting laws. With an effective date of January 1, 2023, AB 2449 imposes four periods of differing rules on 
remote access to, and member attendance of, local agency public meetings under the Ralph M. Brown Act (Brown Act). Further, a state of emergency 
is no longer in effect and so 

